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Irresponsible bigotry and duplicity in the office of the Minister of
Health and Welfare and in the department, have caused severe
emotional, social, and financial damages to people disabled by
environmental hypersensitivity.

The Minister's office has acted with duplicity in response to
hundreds of appeals from organised groups and individuals who have
tried to get him to stop the damaging actions by his ministerial
staff and advisors within the department.

As a result of irresponsible statements made from a position of
ignorance qy departmental officials:

Families have broken up, when one spouse has decided the other
didn't have a legitimate health complaint, but was just 'neurotic',

Professionals have had their careers rtrined by being labelled the
same way,

People have had to leave their jobs when their employers, checking
with mc, were advised the condition was not recognized, and that
they should not bother giving these neurotic employees 'reasonable
accommodation' in the workplace,

One middle-aged woman, in a small town of eastern Ontario, was often
spit on on the street, by people who knew Health and Welfare had
labelled people with the problem as being, simply, fakes, and

People have committed suicide.

In letters, the minister has expressed 'suympath.f for the concerns
of the enviro~~entally sensitive, while his office staff continues
to advise people, privately, that Health and Welfare 'does not
recognize' the condition. This has gone on, repeatedly, for two
years.

The minister has even gone as far as misrepresenting the position
of the Canadian Medical Association, who called him on it (in
writing) more than a year ago.
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